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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 
 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 

1.1 To receive any petitions submitted directly to Democratic Services or any e-
Petition submitted via the council’s website. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
2.1 That the Committee responds to the  petition either by noting it or writing to 

the petition organiser setting out the Council’s views, or where it is considered 
more appropriate, calls for an officer report on the matter which may give 
consideration to a range of options, including the following: 

 taking the action requested in the petition 
 considering the petition at a council meeting 
 holding an inquiry into the matter 
 undertaking research into the matter 
 holding a public meeting 
 holding a consultation 
 holding a meeting with petitioners 
 calling a referendum 

 
3. PETITIONS 

 
(1) Parking Saves the Arches – Russell Smith 

 
To receive the following petition signed by 55 people at the time of 
publication: 

“We the undersigned petition Brighton & Hove Council to lobby 
government for a one-off special status to use parking revenue 
generated on Madeira Drive to invest in the Arches restoration.” 
 
Supporting information: 

The parking revenue should be used as it looks a state at the moment 
and valuable spaces are being lost. Once renewed and the cost 
recovered, revenues can be returned to the usual pot. 
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